
 

 
Ref: CIG 066/2016  

December 22nd, 2016 

Re: To inform of Participating with CAC of the Company 

Dear  President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

C.I.Group PCL, the Company, has been strictly managing business with honesty and 
governance complied with principles of good corporate governance, in order to express our 
intention so the Company decided to sign off in participating in Thailand’s Private Sector Collective 
Action Against Corruption (CAC) to create clean and transparency business standard for Thailand 
on December 22nd, 2016. 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

(Mr. Aree Poomsanoh) 
Managing Director 

C.I.Group Public Company Limited. 
      

 
 

  


